
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.997 
Released – 11 November 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 8 November 2021 requesting information regarding registered 
deaths. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
1. The number of cases treated by the hospital per year and number of deaths registered 
per year for Measles for the years 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, and 2021. 
 
2. The number of cases treated by the hospital per year and number of deaths registered 
per year for Mumps for the years 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, and 2021. 
 
3. The number of cases treated by the hospital per year and number of deaths registered 
per year for Rubella for the years 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, and 2021. 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust provides wide-ranging NHS care for people in 
the community, in a range of settings including people’s own homes; nursing homes; health 
clinics; community hospitals; minor injury units and in mobile units. 
 
We would not provide hospital treatment for the illnesses detailed in your request as our beds are 
rehabilitation beds; therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 
 
The information you have requested would be held by the Acute Hospital Trusts. 


